
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
Thursday 6th October 2023 

  

Year 5 Residential to Marrick Priory - Wednesday 1st May – Friday 3rd May 2024. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,         
 
The Year 5 residential trip to Marrick Priory has been provisionally booked to take place on Wednesday 1st 
– Friday 3rd May 2024. 
 
Marrick Priory is situated in Swaledale in the heart of the beautiful Yorkshire Dales National Park. The Priory 
is licensed to provide a wide range of adventurous activities, including climbing, kayaking, orienteering, hill 
walking, archery, zip wire, low and high ropes courses and team building exercises. The children will stay in 
dormitories and have all meals accommodated for. The Priory prides themselves on the quality and quantity 
of their home cooking and can readily cater for any and all special dietary requirements. The children will 
have full days, including evening activities, making it a jam-packed trip for all! This will be a fantastic 
opportunity for children to experience a whole host of activities! 
 
The approximate cost for the trip, including all activities, coach transport to and from the Centre and all 
meals (breakfast, lunch & dinner) is £220. This amount may change slightly as coach costs and the overall 
cost from the residential provider may change. This is an optional visit and, therefore, all costs are fully met 
by the parents.  
 
In order to confirm the reservation, and calculate the exact cost, we need to know how many children will 
be attending the residential. If you would like your child to take part in the residential trip, please use the 
School Money website to give your permission and to pay a non-refundable £40 deposit. The deposit paid 
will then be deducted from the total cost of the residential.  
 
An information evening will be held on Tuesday 5th March 2024, where there will be a presentation about 
preparing for the trip, a full kit list will be handed out and parents will have the opportunity to ask questions. 
If you would like to find out more about the Centre before then, please visit their website: 
http://www.marrickpriory.co.uk.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions regarding payment or the visit, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at school. 
 
Deadline for deposits (£40)   Sunday 3rd December 2023 
Parents’ Information Evening – 6pm, Tuesday 5th March 2024 
Best wishes,  
Miss Cattley (Visit Leader) 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Deposit payment and Consent by Sunday 3rd December 2023 
Please pay the £40 Deposit and tick the Consent box via School money to confirm that you would 
like your child to participate in the Year 5 residential to Marrick Priory, and that you understand that this is 
non-refundable and will be taken off the overall cost of the trip. 

         

http://www.marrickpriory.co.uk/

